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Branch Circular No 30/24 

THIS HAS BEEN EMAILED TO EACH BRANCH SECRETARY 
FOR INFO ONLY 

 

XXXX 
XXXX 
 

 

        04/11/2024 

 

Dear XXXX 

 

Branch Returns Year Ended 31.12.24 
 

We respectfully request that all Branch Secretaries audit their records and inform us of any anomalies. 

Another circular will follow in January, to all branches, giving the agreed final figures and the exact amount 
of precept due, although no monies will be requested at that point. 

As laid out in Rule 6.1, Payment of Precept, payments can be made in two instalments, the first being the 
15th June and the second being 15th December. 

 

 


